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Regents News

Teachers

New Date for
End of Second Marking Period        

The second marking period will now end on 
Tuesday, November 27.  

Interim Reports
     LaGuardia educators have found that 
Interim Progress Reports can send a strong 
message about student performance.
     You may pick up forms from your department 
chairperson on Wednesday, November 14. 
They are due on Tuesday, November 20. We 

expect to send them out on Wednesday, November 
21. Parents appreciate your efforts.

New Date for Grades Due    
     Grades are now due at 9 a.m. on 
Thursday, December 6.  Revisions are 
now due by 12 p.m. on Friday, December 

7.  Report cards will be distributed on Monday, 
December 10.   

Grading Policies for Fall 2012
    Class grades are calculated according to 

the departmental grading policies that were 
established in September.
     The following numeric grades may be assigned:  
passing:  65-100 in increments of 1, failing:  55 
or 60, and medically excused/no credit: 7.
    The following interim grades may be entered but 
must eventually be changed to a numeric grade on 
the student’s transcript in order for the student to be 
awarded class credit:
        New or recently arrived students:  Students who 
enroll in a course after it has started may have missed 
assignments or assessments needed to generate a 
complete course grade for a given marking period.  
These students may be given a grade of 1 but must 
complete the remaining course requirements by the 
end of the semester following the termination of the 
course in order to receive a fi nal grade and credit, as 
applicable.
        No show:  A grade of 45 is given to a student 
who fails to attend a course and does not participate 
in any of the work from which a grade can be derived.          

2013 Regents News
     In October 2011, the Board of Regents voted to 
prohibit teachers from scoring their own students’ 
state assessments, beginning in school year 2012-
13.
     NYC has moved to strengthen this requirement 
for Regents exams by shifting to a distributed scor-
ing system(DSS), bringing Regents scoring further 
in-line with similar scoring programs for ELA/Math 
and NYSAA. The Regents Distributed Scoring has as 
a priority to have each student’s exam marked by 
staff from at least two different schools. In addi-
tion, teachers will not score the exams of students 
attending their school.
   There will be two scoring models for the January 
2013 New York State Regents:  day-scoring and per 
session.  
     Only schools administering day-scoring exams in 
January will be required to contribute staff to meet 
the scoring requirements.
     Staff from school citywide will be eligible to ap-
ply for per session scoring positions.
     The following exams will follow the day-scoring 
model:  Integrated Algebra, Comprehensive Eng-
lish, and Living Environment.  
     The following exams will be scored following the 

per session model:  Algebra 2/Trig, Geometry, US 
History Gov’t, Global History & Geography, Physics, 
Chemistry, and Earth Science.
     The day scoring timetable for the January 2013 
Regents follows:  Integrated Algebra:  Wed., 1/23, 
Thu., 1/24, Fri., 1/25; Comprehensive English: 
Wed., 1/23, Thu., 1/24, Fri., 1/25; and Living Envi-
ronment:  Thu., 1/24 and Fri., 1/25. 
     This year’s answer documents will be two pages.


